

www.dlanc.com

P.O. Box# 13096 Los Angeles, CA 90013-0096



Patti Berman, President
Russell Brown, VP Administration
Anastasia Johnson, VP Outreach &
Communication
Scott Bytof, Treasurer
Tina Pellegrino, Secretary

DOWNTOWN LOS ANGELES NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL

May 14th, 2013

Honorable Jose Huizar, CD 14 John Kirk Mukri, General Manager, L.A. Department of Recreation and Parks Barry A. Sanders, President, Department of Recreation and Parks Commissioners RE: San Julian and Gladys Parks

Gentlemen:

At our regularly held public meeting on May 14th, 2013, the Board of Directors of the Downtown Los Angeles Neighborhood Council ("DLANC") voted to send a letter of appreciation concerning the Skid Row Areas of San Julian Open Space and Gladys Park.

DLANC would like to thank Councilman Huizar for his efforts and generous financial contributions from council office funds to keep these facilities open and operating on an interim basis. The community looks forward to working together on a permanent solution.

Thanks again to Councilman Huizar and his staff.

Sincerely, Patricia Berman DLANC President